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QUESTION 959 

The NBC Bay Area investigative unit article titled Gas Leaks & Repair Delays at PG&E 
dated August 13, 2012, states "A document containing data from the California Public 
Utility Commission obtained by NBC Bay Area shows that PG&E had 988 leaks not 
repaired in the time required by state regulators."  Please:  (1) describe and explain 
PG&E’s understanding of the identity and purpose of the document referred to in the 
article; (2) describe the scope of the 988 leaks repaired statistic in terms of time period 
and operations covered; (3) indicate if PG&E has the document and provide the 
document; and (4) identify and explain the underlying sources of the leaks repaired late 
statistics shown on the document.  Indicate if the statistics were taken from PG&E’s 
IGIS system and Gas Statistical Reports. 

ANSWER 959 

The document referred to in the NBC Bay Area News article was originally provided to 
the CPUC as part of the “San Bruno GT Line Rupture Investigation” as CPUC_203-
Q04.  It is attached for your reference as 
GasDistributionExpendituresAudit_DR_OverlandConsulting_027-Q959Atch01.   

The CPUC forwarded this document to House Representative, Jackie Speier, who in 
turn provided the document to NBC Bay Area News.  Based on inquiries from NBC Bay 
Area News, PG&E prepared responses to a number of questions that explained and 
clarified the information in the document originally provided to the CPUC.  See 
attachments GasDistributionExpendituresAudit_DR_OverlandConsulting_027-
Q958Atch01 through GasDistributionExpendituresAudit_DR_OverlandConsulting_027-
Q958Atch03. 

PG&E also responded to NBC Bay Area News’ story in a letter to Assemblyman Jerry 
Hill, and subsequently prepared supplemental information for clarification and 
expansion of the information in the letter to Assemblyman Hill.  See attachments 
GasDistributionExpendituresAudit_DR_OverlandConsulting_027-Q958Atch04 and 
GasDistributionExpendituresAudit_DR_OverlandConsulting_027-Q958Atch05. 


